
From: Sledzinska, Elisa  
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2015 4:10 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Holiday Gift from Etihad and SSP 
 
Steve,  
 
Please see the attached letters for your records.  
 
Since the CDA has a no gift policy and both Etihad and SSP are private companies, our GC recommended 
donating the edible gifts.  A decision was made to donate the gift to the USO of Illinois at O’Hare.   
 
Thank you.  
 
Elisa Sledzinska 
Commissioner’s Office 
Chicago Department of Aviation 
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